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Newsletter— Spring 2019 

Entrepreneur night— coming soon - Monday 20 May 

Have you got a brilliant business idea, or something you want to make and 

sell? This year the PTA is running this great 

event, where children can have their own 

stalls and try out those money-making ide-

as. This will be on Monday evening, 20 May 

from 6pm. Application forms are available 

from Mrs West or Mr Gibbons at school for 

those who want to trade. 

So much to buy and so much to see—it is going to be an amazing night. 

Nettleham’s Got Talent— a starry night! 

We are really looking forward to our annual talent competition which 

takes place on Friday 3rd May at 6pm. The children’s skills, talents 

and performing skills are always astonishing. Children can pick up en-

try forms from Mrs West or Mr Gibbons at school. 

Next PTA meeting—Friday 26th April 2019     

3.30pm—4.30pm 

Please try to come along to our next meeting—we really 

need lots of helpers to come forward to help with our 

next events, including our Summer Fayre on Friday 14th 

June. 


